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Reading this measure, I am horrified and depressed.   

I would hope anybody from any party would notice that public camping has not 

benefitted anyone over the last 3 years.  Public camping is ALREADY permitted in 

many parks where I live because local governments are out of options.   People who 

support this measure should try living in these camps; anything else is class warfare 

and NIMBYism.   


